
 

 

Police	Advisory	Committee	
April	8,	2010	

	
Present:		Mike	Trevis,	Arlene	Bautista,	Dal	Toruno	
	
The	meeting	began	at	1:50	p.m.		The	minutes	of	the	December	17,	2009	were	approved	as	
written.		Because	there	wasn’t	enough	committee	members	present	to	make	a	quorum,	the	
meeting	was	an	informational	meeting	only.	
	
Construction	Update	
Construction	on	the	new	Math,	Business	and	Allied	Health	Building	is	scheduled	to	start	on	April	
2,	2010.	
	
The	grand	opening	for	the	remodeled	Bookstore	is	April	19,	2010.		The	Humanities	Mall	
Landscaping	and	Food	Service	Venue	grand	opening	is	scheduled	for	April	19	at	3:30	p.m.	
	
Parking	Update	
Commencing	Monday,	April	12,	the	parallel	parking	in	Lot	A	and	the	Disabled	Persons	parking	in	
front	of	the	business	building	will	be	taken	out	because	construction	for	the	
Business/Mathematics/Applied	Sciences	building	will	begin.	
	
Incidents	on	Campus	
A	burglar	who	broke	into	a	car	was	caught	in	Lot	H.		Thanks	to	the	Campus	Watch	Program,	the	
burglar	was	apprehended.	
	
During	the	Onizuka	Science	Fair,	two	people	were	caught	carrying	air	soft	guns.		They	were	
caught	in	the	parking	lot.	
	
An	El	Camino	Police	Department	officer	apprehended	someone	who	was	wanted	on	a	one	
million	dollar	bail.	
	
Campus	Watch		
Jan	Caldwell	is	facilitating	the	monthly	Campus	Watch	Program.	Because	many	staff/faculty	and	
students	cannot	attend	the	monthly	scheduled	meetings	and	to	make	it	easy	to	participate,	
Campus	Police	launched	a	campus	watch	website	where	concerns	can	be	emailed.	
	
Round	Table	
Mike	Trevis	
The	El	Camino	Police	Department	had	three	employees	who	had	new	additions	(babies0	to	
their	family.		At	the	El	Camino	Compton	Center	Police	Department,	two	officers	were	out	on	
medical	leave.	
	
	
	



 

 

	
Plan	Builder	for	2010	-	2011	
The	following	budgetary	requests	for	the	police	department	were	submitted	on	Plan	Builder	for	
2010	-	2011:	
	

1. To	continue	purchasing	and	installing	cameras	
2. Replace	the	Code	Blue	phones	
3. Request	to	purchase	3	new	patrol	cars	
4. Request	to	purchase	a	new	updated	mobile	terminal	systems	for	the	patrol	cars	
5. Purchase	a	new	firewall	system	for	our	campus	police	IT	system	
6. Purchase	4	new	bicycles,		a	6-passenger	electric	cart,	and	possible	a	mobile	light	trailer	

for	emergency	lighting	
6. Purchase	a	new	key	control	software	program	
7. Purchased	and	install	signage	on	campus	

	
The	meeting	ended	at	2:03	p.m.	
	
	
	


